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Monday 12t March 2018

To Parents ( Year One to Year Thirteen ) : MARCH 2018 UPDATES
Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Marys. We would like to invite you to read the following important information.

SPRING BREAK : The last day of school before the Spring Break is Thursday, 22nd

March 2018 . The Spring Break runs from Thursday 23 March 2018 until Saturday 7t April 2018. Our
students will return to school on Sunday, 8t April 2018. We wish all the families of our school community a
happy and refreshing break and we hope that you will enjoy some quality family time. Of course we would
also like to reiterate that those students who have Mock Examinations after the break must use this time well
and use it to study and revise in a focused manner in order to obtain the best result. The School Office will
only be open on Saturday and Sunday, 24t and 25t March 2018 from 8:00 am until 12:00 pm. Other
than this day, the school office will be closed during the Spring Break.

ETHNIC DAY AT SMCHS -THURSDAY, 15™ MARCH 2018- Our school will be celebrating Ethnic

Day on Thursday, 15™ March for all students. It is a day to celebrate the beauty of the different
cultures in our school community and to appreciate and be proud of our rich diversity. We invite
all children to come dressed in their traditional / national dress BUT we ask you
as parents to be very mindful of the fact that children must be dressed MODESTLY
and if any child is not dressed in keeping with the modest values of the UAE we
will have no choice but to call you and ask you to take your child home. There is a
coloured clothes dress code that must be followed.

WEDNESDAY, 14™ MARCH 2018: We will be following Thursday’s time table on

Wednesday, 14th March 2018. Please make sure that the children pack their bags accordingly. School
will end at the normal time of 1:30 pm on Wednesday, 14t March 2018.

THURSDAY, 2280 MARCH 2018: Students from years 5-10 and year 12 have their outings on

this day and we would like to remind parents that those children not attending must remain at
home.

AN APPEAL TO PARENTS : We appeal to all parents to kindly not send your children to school when they
have any infectious diseases or have fever or if they are displaying any symptoms of contagious diseases. This
is important to the health and well being of all our students and as parents we are certain that you can make
this effort for the benefit of all. We have been reminding you constantly about the same but we still have
many children coming to school with fever.

Yours sincerely,
Mr. Pe&\] Asir Joseph
( Principal )




